
Fairfield County Genealogical Society Zoom Meeting 

July 16, 11:30 A.M. 

Present:  Eddie Killian, Larry Ulmer, Sanita Cousar, Jon Davis, and James Green, III.   

Meetings and programs for the rest of the year will probably be by zoom.  Eddie Killian said we might 

need to purchase expanded version of zoom at a cost per month to conduct business.  Sanita Cousar 

made a motion, seconded by Ben Hornsby, to purchase the expanded version of zoom, which was 

approved.  Eddie Killian will further investigate, but he thinks the cost is $14 or $15 per month.  

Larry Ulmer sent the treasurer’s report this morning.   

Eddie Killian reported that the printer on the second floor of the museum is not working.  He and 

Pelham Lyles are rotating time at the museum.  One works three days per week and the other two days 

per week and the reverse for the next week.  Membership is down by about 50 members.  At the 

present time there are 106 members.  The museum is not open to the public.  Eddie Killian said it was a 

good time to do research as there were no interruptions.  He said we would consider the June 

treasurer’s report at the next meeting.   

Jon Davis is interested in finding the Andrews cemetery behind the old Mason house.  A man had 

promised to come and take the group there but was unable to do so before turkey season.   

There was discussion about some information on the web site was hard to read.  The site could possibly 

have too much information.  The web site is working, but there may be something wrong with signing in.  

The family files for the Life members are the ones that are being added first to the web site.  Betty Carol 

Luffman will be back in September.  If one comes to the museum, please come to the back door.   

Jon moved adjournment at 11:57 A.M.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Ben Hornsby, recording secretary 

 

 

 


